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e ' Consent

F.26. 8/30/2022

Subject:
Permission to Reject Sole Proposal in Response to RFP #5-22-15 Parks and Recreation Wireless Internet for
Guests

Fiscal Impact:
None

Dept/Office:

Central Services/Purchasing Services

Requested Action:
It is requested that the Board of County Commissioners reject the sole Proposal submitted for Request for
Proposal RFP #5-22-15.

Summary Explanation and Background:

The Parks and Recreation Department is continuing its effort to enhance WIFI speeds and available bandwidth
at their campgrounds. Most recently, a Request for Proposals was advertised on March 10, 2022. One
Proposal was received and opened on April 28, 2022.

On March 21, 2022, a Selection Committee consisting of Steve Kimball, Parks & Recreation; Lois Boisseau,
Information Technology; Jessica Breault, Parks & Recreation; Richard Tucci, Parks & Recreation; and Shawn
Kittles, Parks & Recreation met to review and rank the response. Based on the Selection Committees’ review
and recommendation, the Proposer’s solution and pricing did not meet the Parks & Recreation Department’s
needs and the Committee unanimously voted to reject the response.
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August 31, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Kathy Wall, Central Services Director

RE:  Item F.26., Permission to Reject Sole Proposal in Response to Request for Proposal
(RFP) #5-22-15 Parks and Recreation Wireless Internet for Guests

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on August 30, 2022, granted permission
to reject the sole Proposal submitted for RFP #5-22-15, Parks and Recreation Wireless Internet
for guests.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COYNTY COMMISSIONERS
RACHEL, M. SXDOFF, CLERK/
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